Dear Councillors and Police,

I am the manager of Wendy's Brighton, located within Brighton & Hove's Cumulative Impact Zone. We hold a late-night trading license allowing us to operate until 2 am on Fridays and Saturdays. We have been trading successfully with limited impact to the CIZ since we obtained our license around 5 months ago.

To mitigate any potential disruptions to the local community, we have implemented stringent measures. Our staff are trained to prevent congregation outside the restaurant at our closing times, and are aware of our licensing conditions. We maintain a strict policy against allowing individuals with open alcohol containers or those who are intoxicated from entering the premises.

Furthermore, we have a close working relationship with the police, council, and our local tenants. We are always searching for ways to minimize any impact on our local community, and ensure we are operating safely and compliantly.

Thanks to these proactive measures, we have successfully minimized our impact on the Cumulative Impact Zone.

Warm regards,

May Krasnicka